Year 5 Monday 6% July

ALL ACTIVITIES AND INSTRUCTIONS CAN BE FOUND IN THE ASSIGNMENTS SECTION IN YOUR
CLASS TEAM

Lovely to see you last week!

Great to see that we could work together to overcome different problems and help you move
forward with the work on teams.

Thank you for letting me know what worked and what didn’t over the lockdown period, we will
continue to work together and include Mr. Bartlett in our plans in readiness for September.

As of last week, if you are in on a Monday after we met you were given an online task to complete
during the week, this will continue this week too.

The same with Tuesday after we met on Tuesday your tasks were put online in teams. This will continue
this week too.

This is of course is repeated for Wednesday's group, we met and discussed the activity then you had to
complete the task online at home. This will continue this week too.



Some of you have been reading materials on Purple Mash and are completing the activities online, whilst
others have started to read Kensuke's Kingdom, whichever group you are in (we put this in the posts
section when we met) this will continue, | will either assign another Purple Mash activity or another
Kensuke's Kingdom activity. These will be in the posts and assignments section on teams.

There will also be another activity for you all to do this week called ‘Secret Squirrel’ - this will be
on the assighments section for you to complete. This is an important activity so please try to
complete and hand this in.

Mr Bartlett will soon be setting up a new class team for you ready for September, so watch out for
this!



